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April 15, 2020 

ANTHONY AND JUDY D'ANGELO 
PO BOX 3267 
KETCHUM, ID 83340 

RE: Recorded locations for water rights 37-8515, 37-8517, 37-8518 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. D'Angelo: 

GARY SPACKMAN 
Director 

In the process of reviewing your application to rent water from the Water Supply Bank, 
the Department found disagreements in the records for the water rights that are appurtenant to 
your property and the information provided in your application to rent. The legal descriptions of 
the points of diversion (PODs) and places of use (POU s) for water rights 3 7-8515, 3 7-8517, and 
37-8518 are recorded in the SE '14 NW '14 of Section 14, Township 05 North, Range 17 East. The 
materials submitted with your lease and the Department's current GIS data place the PODs and 
POUs in the NE '14 NW '14 of Section 14. After reviewing the scanned documents for these 
rights, it appears that the disagreements may be due to updates to the Public Lands Survey in 
your area since the time that these water rights were licensed. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of these disagreements. The Department does 
not require water users to file transfers in order to change the legal descriptions for POUs or 
PODs when there will be no physical change in the locations of the POUs or PODs. If you 
choose, you can file transfers to update the legal descriptions to the NE '14 NW '14 of Section 14. 
The applications for transfer would eliminate the disagreements noted above, and appear to 
qualify for the reduced application fee of $50.00 per water right under Idaho Code§ 42-221.0.8. 

If you choose to file applications for transfer, you can find a link to the form and the 
instructions on our website: https://idwr.idaho.gov/forms/water-rights.html. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 208-287-4826, or email me at 
david.betts@idwr.idaho.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
~ DaveBetts 
· V Water Resource Agent, Senior 


